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July 17, 2018 

 

Dr. Hart, Jason Bohm, Laura Simon, Ray Egbert, Melissa Szanto and Anna Shinn were present at the Personnel 

Committee meeting on July 17, 2018.  The following matters were discussed: 

1. Staffing Matters 

Dr. Hart advised the Committee of the status of several positions within the district that remain open, and 

discussed several compensation and employment issues.   

 

2. Staff Contracts 

 

Several issues relating to staff contracts were discussed.   

 

3. Enrollment 

 

The Committee discussed in very general terms the potential future effect on enrollment of the new housing 

developments that are going in and that the purchase of the Merck facility by Unicom may bring.  These 

events will continue to be monitored.   


